
 

 

 
 

Water and Waste Department • Service des eaux et des déchets 

 
November 2014 
 
Attention: Water By-law Stakeholders 
 

Invitation to Comment on New Draft Water By-law 
 
We have completed a comprehensive review of our existing Water Works By-law and drafted 
a new Water By-law. We are now seeking feedback from the public before we send it to City 
Council for consideration. 
 
The existing City of Winnipeg Water Works By-law No. 504/73, passed by City Council on 
November 7, 1973, required a thorough review and update.  
 
Our goal is a new and improved by-law that will protect public health by ensuring that we 
have strong, enforceable measures in place to protect the City’s waterworks system and 
safeguard the high quality of our drinking water. 
 

Let us know what you think 
 

We invite you and other interested representatives of your organization to attend a public 
meeting on the new draft Water By-law. Please RSVP your attendance to 
wwdfeedback@winnipeg.ca or 311 by Monday November 24, 2014. 

 
Location:  Masonic Memorial Temple, 420 Corydon Avenue 

   Plenty of free, onsite parking 
 

 Wed. November 26, 2014 Thurs. November 27, 2014 

Registration and coffee 5:30 – 6:00 pm 9:00 – 9:30 am 

Presentation 6:00 – 6:30 pm 9:30 – 10:00 am 

Question and answer period 6:30 – 7:30 pm 10:00 – 11:00 am 
 

Provide us with your comments by Friday January 16, 2015: 

 by commenting on our website at wwdengage.winnipeg.ca/waterby-law 

 by email at wwdfeedback@winnipeg.ca 

 by mail to 1199 Pacific Ave, Winnipeg MB, R3E 3S8, Attention: Water By-law 
Consultation 

 

We will include public feedback in our final report. 
 

For more information 
 

Visit our website at wwdengage.winnipeg.ca/waterby-law to view: 

 the new draft by-law 

 an overview of the parts in the new draft by-law 

 frequently asked questions and answers 


